
 

Good News! 

Preparations for launching are advancing at a good rate and we can now invite members from Group 5 to start their 

preparations. This group is made up of all the boats not called so far.  

We roughly estimate starting Group 5’s launching on July 1st, if all goes as planned.  

We also intend to start cleaning the grounds and parking lots as the launching schedule of Group 5 permits, again 

roughly around July 1st. This includes the dinghy area. We will also render the Lightning crane operational in the first 

days of July. 

Naturally, it is essential for all to continue to respect the sanitary and distancing protocols put in place at the Club.  

Always carry a mask with you so it is accessible when you come in close encounter with other members. And remember 

to wash or sanitize your hands as often as possible.    

Looking forward seeing you on the waters this summer! 

 


